
 

NATIONAL WILDFIRE COORDINATING GROUP 

National Coordination System Committee (NCSC) Memorandum 23-01 

February 3, 2023 

TO: D-110 Rewrite Group 

FROM: National Coordination System Committee 

SUBJECT: Congratulations 

To: Hilary Shook, April Cook, Amber Sunderland, and Amy Harpole 

The National Coordination System Committee (NCSC) would like to congratulate the Dispatch 
Recorder (D-110) re-write group on the excellent work and successful delivery of the new course 
curriculum through both an Alpha and Beta class to completion. 

Undertaking a rewrite of a well-established course to align with and interact with a new application is a 
difficult and challenging task.  Your professionalism, innovative approach, and dedication to be 
successful in this undertaking has made a significant contribution to the National Dispatch and 
Coordination System. 

Thank you for all your hard work! 
Digitally signed by SEAN 
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Sean Peterson 
Chair, NCSC 

NWCG standards are interagency by design; however, the decision to adopt and utilize them is made independently by the 
individual member agencies and communicated through their respective directives systems. 
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